
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 2, 1979

Dear Dr. Garcia:

On behalf of the President, I thank you for spending the day
with us here at the White House on August 14. I trust that
the information from the President's senior advisors was
helpful to you.

The comments and suggestions offered during the day were
particularly helpful to me and, I feel, helped to broaden the
perspectives of the Presidential assistants who participated
or attended.

We will continue to welcome your advice and your support. To
facilitate this communication, I have asked Henny Wright of my
staff to be available to you when you need assistance. Her
phone number here at the White House is (202) 456-2196.

I hope you enjoy the enclosed memento of the occasion. It is
a token of our appreciation for your participation in the meeting
and a reminder of our desire for a closer working relationship.

Cordially,

' \ Sarah Wedding661
Assistant to the President

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
401 Peerman Place
Corpus Christi, TX

Enclosure


